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Classes X & XII

Dear Parent

Greetings!!

As the Board Examinations are approaching, we are sure that with our consistent effort,
steadfast support and your unwavering dedication and backing, students will put in their
best and excel in the upcoming board examination.

We bless our Goenkans and wish them good luck for their CBSE Board
examinations!!

May your pens dance with wisdom's grace,

And confidence shine upon your face.

May each question find an answer true,

Leading you to success anew.

Kindly ensure the following points for your board exam-appearing child:

1. You along with your child must check the location of exam centre at least a day prior

to the commencement of the examination.

2. Ensure your child goes to the examination center wearing school uniform only, and

carrying school ID card.

3.Your child must report at the Examination Centre by 9.30 AM. Please note that entry

into the examination center is not permitted after 10.00 AM. To ensure this, your child

must leave your residence for examination center keeping in view distance, traffic, VIP

Visits in the city, weather conditions, etc.



4. Take care that your child is adequately rested on the day of exams and is taking

nutritious food throughout.

5.Check that your child is carrying only - Blue/ Royal Blue ballpoint/Gel/Fountain Pen,

Pencil, Eraser, Scale, Sharpener. Geometry Instruments, Colours, Brushes, Board Admit

Card & Identity- Card of the School, etc. in transparent pouch in which contents are

visible from the outside.

6. Make doubly sure that your child is not carrying mobile or any other electronic

gadgets, wallet, purse, etc to the examination center.

7. Alert your child to follow all instructions given by invigilators, especially those

regarding the method of writing Roll Number in Answer Book.

8. Discuss with your child about the consequences of indulging in unfair means or

unethical practices during examination, and make them pledge not to do so.

9. Explain to your child and make them commit to not believing in fake videos and

messages uploaded on social media.

10. Make your child aware of the constant need to maintain discipline in the examination

centre.

11. Carefully read and ensure your ward follows the instructions given on the CBSE

Board Admit Card.

"Sending our Goenkans good vibes and best wishes for success in all their
endeavours”
Your skill, commitment, and effort will undoubtedly bring you success.

Best wishes

Principal


